
 

 

  

 

To Those Registered for the BCG April Mortgage Lending Compliance Seminar: 

April Mortgage Lending Seminar Canceled.  We regret to inform you that we are canceling all of the 
in-person seminar locations for the April Mortgage Lending Compliance Seminar in recognition of the 
state and federal governments’ requests to limit public gatherings.  In their place we have scheduled 
four Recording Playback dates (all are 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.): 

 Friday, April 10 (new) 

 Wednesday, April 15 (new) 

 Friday, April 17 (new) 

 Wednesday, April 22 (this Playback date was already scheduled) 

Please note that we will automatically cancel your registration on our end – but we urge you to 
register for one of the Recording Playbacks, which are available to BCG members only.  As a 
reminder, only those individuals who are registered for the Playback can receive continuing 
education credit. 

BCG Non-members.  For those who are registered for one of these seminar locations and work for a 
financial institution that is not a BCG member, if you paid by credit card we will automatically process 
your refund back to the credit card.  If you paid by check we will contact you directly to obtain some 
additional information so that we may issue a check for your refund. 

To the extent you would like to attend the Recording Playback from the comfort of your offices, we 
would welcome your application to join BCG – we do not require an application fee or an upfront 
deposit to join.  For more information regarding BCG membership, please contact Katrina Jensen at 
KJensen@ABLawyers.com. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact 
info@bankerscompliancegroup.com.  We appreciate your understanding and patience. 


